
Coin Cell Battery Warning 

WARNING: TriMark Keyless Entry Fobs contain a lithium button/coin cell battery. Keep 
coin cell batteries out of reach of children. 

 
 

1. Remove and immediately recycle or dispose of used batteries according to local 
regulations and keep away from children. Do NOT dispose of batteries in household 
trash or incinerate.  
2. Even used batteries may cause severe injury or death.  
3. Call the National Battery Ingestion Hotline (800-498-8666) or the Poison Help 
Line (800-222-1222) immediately for treatment information if you suspect a 
child has swallowed or is exposed to button cell or coin batteries. 
4. The compatible battery type is CR2032.  
5. The nominal battery voltage is 3V.  
6. Non-rechargeable batteries such as the CR2032 are not to be recharged.  
7. Do not force discharge, recharge, disassemble, heat above (manufacturer's 
specified temperature rating) or incinerate. Doing so may result in injury due to 
venting, leakage or explosion resulting in chemical burns.  
8. Ensure the batteries are installed correctly according to polarity (+ and -).  
9. Do not mix old and new batteries, different brands or types of batteries, such as 
alkaline, carbon-zinc, or rechargeable batteries.  
10. Remove and immediately recycle or dispose of batteries from equipment not 
used for an extended period of time according to local regulations.  
11. Always completely secure the battery compartment. If the battery compartment 
does not close securely, stop using the product, remove the batteries, and keep  
them away from children.  

 


